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Holiday Clean Up Event 
The Town of Levant will host a disposal event on 

December 28th from 9am to 3pm at the Town sand 

shed. The event will allow for the disposal of the 

following items only: wrapping paper, 

cardboard and styrofoam. This event will be free for 

residents and will not require a permit. 

 

 

 

‘Home for the Holidays!’ 
Thank you to all who have participated in our            

first annual ‘Home for the Holidays!’. Here are the 

addresses and don’t forget to vote by December 26. 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Waste Collection 
The vast majority of Levant residents 

are now required to utilize vendor 

provided trash bins for 

the weekly disposal of residential, 

household waste. For those that now 

utilize these new bins, 

please remember the following to 

ensure proper weekly collection: 

 

➢ Only the Casella provided bins 

may be utilized with all waste 

within the bin 

➢ Front of the cart must face the 

road (there is an arrow on the top 

of the bin to illustrate the 

proper direction) 

➢ The bin lid must close 

(overloaded bins will generally 

not be picked up) 

➢ Ensure proper clearance from 

mailboxes, other bins to allow for 

collection (3’ is recommended) 

 

Thank you to the residents for your 

patience and understanding as we 

continue to adapt to this 

new process! 
 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


